
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS AUGUST 28, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  530 

PREPARATION HYMN:  203 

COMMUNION HYMN: 763S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN*: 548 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

AUGUST  27, 2016 TO  SEPTEMBER 4, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

08-27    4:00 PM   Barbara Foti –  

Hank & Sandy Sarnowski 

Jane Conroy – Margaret Dolen 
 08-28 9:30 AM Alice Burke –  

Frank & Kathy Holub 

Marian Bosy –  

The Petricca Family 
 08-29    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 08-30 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 08-31    7:30 AM       Timothy Hayes - The Family 
 09-01    7:30 AM Mass 
 09-02    7:30 AM Mass 
 09-03   4:00 PM Susan Winton –  

The Shiely Family 
  Jean Stuart – Margaret Dolen 
 09-04 

 
   9:30 AM Kenneth Mundweiler , Jr. –  

Hank & Sandy Sarnowski 

Marian Bosy –  

Larry & Kathy DeMarco 

Helen Drzewicki – 

Jerry & Cathy Riggi 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 08-29 1 Cor 2:1-5                                Mk 6:17-29 

Tues. 08-30 1 Cor 2:10b-16                          Lk 4:31-37 

Wed.  08-31 1 Cor 3:1-9                                Lk 4:38-44 

Thur.  09-01 1 Cor 3:18-23                            Lk 5:1-11                          

Fri.     09-02 1 Cor 4:1-5                                Lk 5:33-39 

Sat.    09-03 1 Cor 4:6b-15                            Lk 6:1-5 

Sun.   09-04 Wis 9:13-18b Phlm 9-10,12-17 Lk14:25-33 
 

Sponsor of the Week:  

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – SEPTEMBER  3 AND 4 ,  2016 

     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco B. Gallant 

CUP 1 C. Kukan R. Higgins 

CUP 2 J. Masi A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 R. Kruk D. Schoch 

BREAD 3 D. Kruk M. O’Connor 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 B. Corlew D. Stec 

CUP 4 C. Gregoire K. Sroczynski 

SERVER J. Janack C. Merenberg 

SERVER  E. Merenberg 

GREETER K. Brooks K. Durant 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  8/15-8/21/16 

Offertory  $4,702.00 ENVELOPE USERS 149 

CHILDREN           5.00 ATTENDANCE 315 

UTILITIES      424.93   

ASSUMPTION      154.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        72.00   

STOLE FEE      100.00   

DONATION        60.00   

MEMORIALS      300.00    

TOTAL INCOME $5,817.93 TOTAL EXPENSES $3,499.67  

 

Next weekend’s second collection is our monthly 

collection for Debt Reduction.  Your generosity is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends, and those who have died 

recently.   Keep in your prayers the men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country. 
   

 The Week Ahead 

Thurs.  Sept. 1 Pastoral Council - 7:00PM - C 



TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 28, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

             
The Youth Ministry program is looking for adults 

and young adults who feel called to the ministry 

of catechist.   There are openings in all grades 6–

11.  The sessions take place one Sunday evening 

a month.  Training is provided.  If you feel called 

to join this ministry and share the faith with our 

young people, please contact Grace.  

olgsjym@gmail.com  
````````````````````````````````````````````` 

FARMER’S MARKET – SEPTEMBER 10/11   Your 

donations of vegetables, fruit, herbs, flowers and 

homemade jams, jelly, sauces, salsa, and home 

baked goods are needed.  Don’t have a garden?  

Please consider stopping by one of our local farm 

stands and pick up 

something to bring to our 

market.   Your purchase 

will not only help support 

a local farmer but it will 

help St. Joseph’s too!  

Can you donate some 

time to help man the 

tables before or after any of the masses on Saturday 

or Sunday?  Donations of produce and other goods to 

be sold can be dropped off in Holy Family Hall after 2 

PM on Saturday or before any of the masses.  Please 

contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 or send email to 

brookska@nycap.rr.com to sign up, or if you have 

questions.  A signup sheet for volunteers is posted in 

Holy Family Hall.  

 

ATTN: Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors ~ please 

contact Lori DeSieno at 372-3509 or 

ldesieno06@yahoo.com by Sept. 4th with schedule 

requests for the period Oct. 1, 2016 – Jan. 1, 2017. 

 

ATTN:  Greeters – Please contact Kay Gillette at 727-

4291 or momkay@nycap.rr.com by Sept. 4th with 

schedule requests for the period of Oct. 1, 2016 – 

Jan. 1, 2017. 

 

ATTN:  Altar Servers – Please contact Lisa Hall at the 

parish office at 346-2316 or 

stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc.com  by Sept. 4th with 

schedule requests for the period Oct. 1, 2016 – Jan. 

1, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 
The Summit on the Family is a gathering for all 

Catholic families in the Diocese of Albany. The event 

was conceived by Bishop Ed Scharfenberger to focus 

on where seeds of faith and love are planted - in the 

family. It’s a day for family fun, Catholic devotions and 

insights into joy-filled life. The day will include family 

activities, upbeat talks from various presenters, Mass 

and devotions and a tour of the Auriesville Shrine.   

For questions and more information on the Family 

Summit, please call 453-6644 or 453-6609 or go to 

www.rcda.org where you can register to attend. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Just a reminder – Those of 

you who have expressed 

interest in attending the 

National Meeting of 

Diocesan Liturgical 

Commissions at the 

Desmond Hotel and 

Conference Center 

October 5 – 7, 2016, we 

need to have your registration forms returned as soon 

as possible.  Information regarding the speakers and 

topics as well as registration forms are in Holy Family 

Hall.  By registering early (by September 1) we receive 

a discount on the fees. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

BAKERS ~ Start your mixers!  

We have many events coming 

up where we need your baked 

goods (Farmer’s Market, Ziti 

Dinner, Election Day Bake 

Sale, Christmas Bazaar just to 

name a few!).  If you are new to the Parish and 

would like to be on the official “Baker’s List”, 

please contact Kathy DeMarco at 372-5072 and 

she will be glad to add you to the list and possibly 

give you a job right away!  Many thanks to those 

who always answer the call for baking help! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The last day for our School 

Supply Drive will be Sunday, 

September 4th.   Collection 

boxes are available in Holy 

Family Hall as well as the  

back entrance.   

mailto:olgsjym@gmail.com
mailto:brookska@nycap.rr.com
mailto:ldesieno06@yahoo.com
mailto:momkay@nycap.rr.com
mailto:stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc.com
http://www.rcda.org/

